Secretary-General of the House of Representatives monitors progress on New

Parliamentary Construction Project.

On Wednesday 10 October 2018, 11.00 hrs. at New Parliamentary Construction
with Components Project. Mr. Sorasak Pienvej, Secretary—General of the Secretariat of the
House of Representatives visited the construction site to monitor progress on the New
Parliamentary Construction Project. At present, the cumulative percentage of construction

progress is 52.60 as of 5 October 2018.

a &l I‘i 1 o 1 )
AYNBNTENRINUT Y FAsHUNAAAINANUATITlATINSAaaT19e1A1ss gan e lvaiv

TUNS @0 7A1AL bdoe 1181 ee.00 UM A TATINTSHeasTveIATIgan sl wiay
91ANTUTENBU WEATANA LY laNTMIANHUNUIIEYT asitunfamuanIvtilasinsieasn

91A153gan witingy Fedagduinanuanuimvidisiuialasanis a Ui ¢ 9a1au beoe g

Y
§ &

&o. oo asiEun




aANNINIQVIENISANTUNUTINGS

amienadndudasiindmsan

Photo : New Parliamentary Building viewed from Chao Phraya riverside



